
MONTHLY REPORT FOR MARCH 2024 

 

THE MONTH OF MARCH WAS A LITTLE BIT BUSY. WE 
STILL HAVE BASEBALL AND SOFTBALL GAMES. THE WEEK 
OF SPRING BREAK WE WORKED 2 DAYS AND 3 DAYS OFF. 
THAT WEEK OF SPRING BREAK BORDER PATROL WAS 
USING HIGH SCHOOL FOR ACTIVE SHOOTER TRAINING. 
WHEN WE CAME BACK FROM SPRING BREAK WE WERE 
BUSY MOVING CHAIRS AND TARP TO GYM FOR PROM. 
WE HAD TO GO PICK UP ROUND TABLES AT CIVIC CENTER 
AND TAKE TO THE GYM.  WE WERE WAITING FOR FIRE 
MARSHALL TO WALK AROUND CAMPUS BUT THEY 
CANCELLED. I HAD TO GIVE CHAIRS OUT THAT WERE 
RENTED. THEY USED CAFETERIA FOR JR HIGH SPRING 
DANCE. EASTER EGG HUNT WAS AT THE FOOTBALL 
PRACTICE FIELD. STILL DISINFECTING BUILDINGS. 

 

THANK YOU  

IMELDA VELA 

CUSTODIAL MANAGER 

 


